From:

Mary <don@donemery.com>

To:

"resmgt@boonecountymo.org" <resmgt@boonecountymo.org>

Date:

10/18/2012 10:46 AM

Subject:

New proposed rules for development

Since I'm a land owner and realtor - ran the USDA ASCS now Called FSA office 22 years and have been full time realtor for past 18 years in Boone County- if you want to prevent growth pass a bunch of new regulations

I helped the Smithson's and the Judah's to bring their farms into the city limits--over 200 acres -- and why is Thornbrook sub in the city limits?

Development in the city is or has been much more friendly to a developer than the county Buyers either forget what their realtor told them or failed to seek other professional advice about zoning, who owns and maintains the road, covenants, proper road easements and maintenance agreements—we can over regulate to appease a few and harm the majority I can't make the meeting due to a conflict.

Do you have the Boone County Farm Bureau support?

Sincerely,

Don Emery Remax Boone Realty 33 E Broadway Columbia,Mo 65203 573 876 2881

Sent from my iPhone